Postcard Survey Thank-you

Lt. VanderVeen, FF McConkey, FF Comp

Mr. David Brame, a patient involved in a bicycle accident on July 1, called and wanted to express a
thank-you to the crews that help him during his emergency. Mr. Brame stated that everyone involved

was amazing, very professional and outstanding in what they do.



